

Etwall Primary School

Egginton Road Etwall Derbyshire DE65 6NB

T 01283 732301

E enquiries@etwall.derbyshire.sch.uk
W etwall.derbyshire.sch.uk

Mrs Sally Dixey Head Teacher

Monday 21st January 2019

Dear parents and carers,

P.T.F.A. Film night "Incredibles 2": Monday 4th February 2019

The P.T.F.A. are organising a Film Night for the children and their parents/carers to take place in the main hall. The film being screened will be "Incredibles 2" (as voted for by the children) and will start straight after school on Monday 4th Feb. The cost to watch the film including sweets or popcorn will be £3.50 per child. If you would prefer your child not to have sweets or popcorn please write 'none' and deduct 50p from the price. We have seating for 200 people and seats will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.

We would particularly like to encourage parents/carers with younger children to attend as we feel that this would help them to enjoy the experience far more. This is a family event.

Children in Reception must be accompanied by an adult please. If you are not able to attend with your own child could you please arrange for him/her to attend with another adult who will then be responsible for them. Younger siblings may attend but are your responsibility.

In order to help the PTFA in our fundraising efforts, we would welcome voluntary contributions for parents/carers to attend of £3.00. Thank you.

The children who are attending will remain in their classrooms with their class teachers at 3.30pm. Parents/carers who are attending should join their child in their classroom after the rest of the class has been dismissed. Please wait outside the class external door as normal. Sweets and popcorn will be handed out by class teachers before the children leave their classrooms. Children should fill their water bottles so they have a drink while watching the film. Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to school that day so they can have a drink while watching the film.

Parents/carers should collect their children after the film at 5.45pm. The film is 2 hours and 5 minutes.

KS1 parents should collect children from their classrooms through their external doors as normal. KS2 parents should collect their children from the main hall (dismissed by KS2 staff) and will be let in/out the main entrance.

Please complete the reply slip **overleaf** – a hard copy of the reply slip has been sent one per family - if you and/or your child would like to attend the Film Night and return together with payment in a sealed envelope to school by **Thursday 31**st **January 2019 at the latest. Please return via class teachers (NOT the school office).**

Please note you must pay in advance for this event by Thursday 31st January – <u>no late forms or payment</u> <u>will be processed.</u>

Please don't hesitate to contact your child's class teacher, the PTFA at etwallpta@gmail.com or myself if you have any questions.

Kind regards

Sally Dixey

Headteacher















